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News Release Contact: Steve Plaza
Date: October 31, 2024 Phone: (715) 839-5039

GREEN WASTE FACILITY TO CLOSE NOVEMBER 20, 2024

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Green Waste Facility located at 5710 Jeffers Road will close for the
season on Wednesday, November 20, 2024.

Regular hours for the Green Waste Facility are 10AM-6PM on Mondays, 10AM-6PM on Wednesdays,
and 8AM-3PM on Saturdays. At the facility, credit cards or checks are accepted (no cash). Season
passes are available for purchase at the site during regular operating hours or for purchase at 910
Forest Street, Monday-Friday, 7:30am-4pm. For further details, please visit
www.eauclairewi.gov/brush.

The Green Waste Facility will reopen in late December for the Merry Mulch Christmas Tree
Recycling Program.
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